
 

 

Literacy, Communication & Language 
This term we will be developing a love of 
reading by sharing stories and reading our 
new reading books at home and at school. 
We have already made a start on this so 
please continue to enjoy sharing your 
“library book” and “Reading book” and 
look at your new keywords together at 
home. In class we will focus in depth on 
the story “Bringing the rain to Kapiti Plain” 
and later in the term the story “Look up!”. 

Mathematics 
This term we will begin by counting, comparing, 
sorting and matching groups of 1,2,3 and then 
extend this to numbers up to 5. We will “use our 
eyes to subitise” (recognise a group of up to 5 
without the need to count) and talk about 1 more 
and 1 less. We will continue to learn with the 
numberblocks to help us understand the 
composition of 1,2,3,4,5 and how to represent 1 
to 5 in different ways using different equipment. 
 

The Natural World 
We will continue to develop a love of the Natural 
World by venturing outside for some sensory 
welly walks to investigate Autumn. We will talk 
about and collect different leaves around the 
school grounds and talk about the changing 
weather. We will also try to draw different leaves 
and use leaves to make collage pictures. 

 

 

Past and Present 
We will be talking about the Seasons and 
what changes that have happened since 
we have been at school. We will also be 
comparing toys from the past and toys 
now. We will be naming the materials 
used to make toys and describe their 

properties. 
 

 Creating with Materials 
This term we will be busy making 

lots of arts and crafts by 
independently using scissors, 

sellotape and glue. We will try to 
develop our scissor control to make 

some gifts to give to others. 
  

 People, Culture and Communities 
This term we will explore the value 

“Compassion” and talk about how we can 
demonstrate this in acts of kindness to each 
other in Blossom class throughout the school 

day and in the wider world. 

PSED 
Our focus  this term will be to become 

more independent with class and school 
routines. We will continue to talk about 
our feelings using “The colour Monster” 

picture prompts and will practise 
solving problems by talking to each 

other with kind words. 

 

Understanding the World 
We will talk about using computers 
safely. We will be developing our 
mouse skills through using the class 
computers. We will also be using the 
iPads to take selfies and photos of 
each other.  

  

Physical Development  
This term we will continue to learn 

how to safely use equipment, manage 
risks and make safe choices in our 

outside area. In our PE sessions we will 
learn how to move our bodies in 

different ways in dance. We will also 
have football sessions on a Monday. 

WOW 
 Blossom and Willow Class 

Christmas Nativity. 
 

Being Imaginative and Expressive  
This term we will continue to sing a 
variety of songs including number 
songs, rhymes, action songs and 

songs for our Christmas Nativity at 
the end of term. We will also 

explore dressing up and card writing 
in our Christmas role play area. 

 


